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District 6 Dispatch | June 2018 

RANCHO PEÑASQUITOS: D6 

staff and our families walked in 

the  Fiesta de los Peñasquitos 

Parade.  

SORRENTO VALLEY: I helped 

break ground at NuVasive.   

CLAIREMONT: I presented the 

North Clairemont Library with 

funds to designate a children’s 

area and expand youth programs. 

MIRA MESA: I attended the 

Memorial Day Ceremony at the 

Mira Mesa Senior Center.  

MIRAMAR: I laid flowers at 

Miramar National Cemetery 

for Memorial Day Weekend. 

KEARNY MESA: I presented 

the Toby Wells YMCA with 

funds to support the Y’s 

drowning prevention efforts.   



 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

The residents of Council District 6 are invited to join Councilmember Cate for a 
meet and greet reception with San Diego’s new Chief of Police, David Nisleit. 

 
Date: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 
 
Time: 5:30 P.M. to 6:30 P.M. 
 
Location: Clairemont Friendship Senior Center 
 
Address: 4425 Bannock Avenue, San Diego 92117 
 
RSVP: https://bit.ly/2kkR4Wp 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/meet-greet-with-sdpd-chief-nisleit-tickets-46343216809

